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ECF Maintenance Saturday, 1/21/12:
Maintenance is scheduled for the ECF System on Saturday, January 21, 2012. This maintenance 
will begin at 9:00 AM CDT and continue until approximately 12:00 PM CDT.  ECF users will 
not be able to log into the ECF System during this time. We apologize for the inconvenience. It is 
possible that the ECF System maintenance will be completed in a shorter period of time.

Pay.gov Outages:
Pay.gov will be failing over to its contingency site on Saturday, January 21, 2012 starting at 6:00 PM 
Eastern Time.  Pay.gov will operate for a two week period from its Emergency Redundant Operations 
Center.  Pay.gov will return to the current production site on February 4, 2012 also starting at 6:00 PM 
Eastern Time. 

Agencies will experience an outage of up to two hours during the fail-over to the contingency site on 
January 21. Agencies will experience another outage of up to two hours when production operations are 
returned on February 4. Agencies will continue to be able to process normally after each of these planned 
outages. 


